
TO: All Members of International Union of 
Operating Engineers Local 324 & Other Employees 

 
FROM: Greg McMillan, Interim Superintendent 
 

RE: Custodian 
 
DATE: January 7, 2021 
 
 
 
Shepherd Public Schools is posting the following position: 
 
1. Type of Work – Custodian 
 
2. Place of Work – Shepherd Elementary 2nd floor 
 
3. Starting Date – January 18, 2021 
 
4. Rate of Pay – Per Contract 
 
5. Work Hours – 3:00 p.m. – 11:30 p.m. 
 
6. Days – Monday thru Friday 

 
 
 

Any interested persons should send a letter of interest/application to 
Mr. Steve Sura, Director of Buildings/Grounds, 

Shepherd Public Schools, P. O. Box 219, Shepherd, MI 48883 
No later than 4:00 p.m. on January 13, 2021. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
A​LL OFFERS FOR EMPLOYMENT WITH SHEPHERD PUBLIC SCHOOLS ARE 

CONTINGENT ON THE CANDIDATE HAVING SUCCESSFULLY COMPLETED A 
BACKGROUND CHECK. 


